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On April 8, 2023, Weakland-Fawks 
P a r k w a s fi l l e d w i t h h i d d e n 
treasures  for the children to find, 
stuffed into an egg. Volunteers had a 
blast filling the eggs in anticipation of 
the big hunt. Volunteers collected and 
hid the precious eggs, decorated the 
park, and provided face painting and 
activities while the crowd gathered. At 
the starter call, the hunt was on! All 

had fun and the smiles and giggles were much appreciated by the volunteers, as that is the 
reason we provide opportunities for the community to gather — to have fun!

T he Burland Annual Family Picnic will be on Saturday, July 15, 2023 at Weakland-Fawks 
Park. There will be fun and games for the whole family! We plan lunch for between 11:30 and 
2:00. Please bring your favorite side dish or dessert to share with your neighbors! We’ll supply 
the hamburgers, hot dogs, etc. Then hang out and enjoy the activities all afternoon!

A nd so that we can keep the fun coming, the Events Committee sure could use your help! 
It’s an easy way to participate in your community and your HOA, fun stuff done with a bit of 



planning a few times throughout the year. Volunteer for one activity or all. We have lots of ideas 
for community events and to do them, we need help! Please reach out to one of the Committee 
members, come to a meeting the first Tuesday of the month at the Firehouse (7pm), or email: 
burlandhoa@yahoo.com and we’ll get you connected. Help keep the fun going! We’d love to 
have you!

Burland Firewise needs you! The first Saws & Slaws of the season is set for Saturday, April 
22. For more information please go to burlandfirewise.com. Meet your neighbors and help keep 
Burland safe from wildfire by mitigating a neighbor’s property.

W hile you’re visitng the Firewise site, check out those green address markers that show up 
so well in the dark, helping your friends find your house and assisting Emergency Services in 
finding you in case of emergency. They’re available for $10. Just send a check to BHOA, P.O. 
Box 372, Bailey, CO 80421, with your address and contact information.

T he HOA Board Meetings are held on the first Tuesday of the month, 7 p.m., at the Dellwood 
Firehouse. We do the business of the HOA during that meeting and incorporate a designated 
Open Forum for Members and Friends to ask questions, raise concerns, bring ideas and even 
volunteer to help. Please keep in touch by attending.

T here are ongoing projects at Weakland-Fawks Park; e.g., a new sign kiosk, similar to those 
in our State Parks, is being custom built by a volunteer and we hope it will be installed as soon 
as the ground thaws. We’d love to have a Park Clean-Up Day later this Spring — will you help 
out? Sadly, we’ve had an uptick in vandalism and actual theft of property. The Park is for the use 
our Burland residents, so this is against all of us in Burland. If you see something, please say 
something, and protect your Park.

P lease use the doggy-do recepticles for your pet, and please do not put regular trash in them. 
Volunteers take care of emptying the cans, and to be fair to them, please carry out your own 
garbage!

V isit burlandhomeowners.org for the official information you need about Burland Ranchettes.
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